
Chaddesley Corbett Endowed  

Primary School  

Newsletter                                                                                                                                                                                      

Issue 17 - 3rd February 2023                        https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the 

best readers again this week!!!                           

Please encourage your child to read 

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Core value: Ambition                                  

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

 Nursery ~ Dennis Morgan                                                

Pre-School ~ George Stockdale                                                  

ARC ~ Sam Hodges                                          

Rec ~ Alice Partridge                                                       

Year 1 ~ Bobby Clark                                                   

Year 2 ~ Olivia Lobb                                                          

Year 3 ~ Beau Cooper                                                   

Year 4 ~ Sienna Jordan                                                          

Year 5 ~ Laura Kane                                                        

Year 6 ~ Philip George     

Parents/Carers of children in                                    

Years  Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at          

our assembly on Monday 6th February at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and to 

hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Pupils who have 

accessed Times 

Table Rock Stars        

3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 2 you are the 

best Times Table Rock Stars         

this week!      

Please encourage your child to     

access Times Table Rock Stars  at 

least 3 times each week                                         

The importance of knowing their 

times tables underpins all maths 

concepts and can be used and        

applied across the maths curriculum.  

 

Celebration of a fantastic 

Achievement 

Last weekend, Hettie 

Jones in Year 5 was invited 

to audition to become a 

member of the City of       

Birmingham Symphony            

Orchestra Childrens’ Choir.  

She did an amazing        

audition and was actually 

accepted on the spot! 

Next stop…..The X-Factor!! 

 

You should be very proud 

of yourself Hettie, as we 

are of you.   

What an amazing          

opportunity! 

Sign of the week 

‘Friend’ 

Right hand cupped over left 

fingers, small downward  

movement twice  

Some of the Year 2 pupils had a great time last Friday at 

King Charles I School. During their multi-skills festival, 

they played lots 

of exciting games 

such as cricket, 

volley ball and 

javelin.        

All the children 

worked hard to  

beat their             

personal best. 

SEND Drop-in                                                                    
 

Miss Edwards is running the               

SEND drop-in on the                                  

following days next week:- 

  

Weds 2.30pm - 4.00pm 

 

Please feel free to drop-in        

during the above times to       

discuss any  concerns you 

have about your child’s                            

educational needs. 

Congratulations to                        

Kate Woodford who has             

successfully completed the 

Bronze Music Medal  

(Descant Recorder)                         

and passed! 

Well done Kate, we are all very 

proud of your achievement! 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

A reminder to parents/

carers of pupils in 

Nursery and Pre-School  

 

please don’t forget 

to renew your 30 

hour funding code 



                  Upcoming Dates for your Diary                 

February 

Friday 17th - Break up for half term                                      

Friday 17th - PTFA Disco from 4.30pm - 5.30pm - please 

see poster on the next page 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School                                              

Friday 21st - PTFA Flip & Dippy Show         

May                                                                                   

Monday 1st - Early May Bank Holiday                                        

Monday 8th - Bank holiday for the coronation of King 

Charles III  

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th - Year 6 SATS  

Friday 26th - Break up for half term 

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the                 

front page of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

British Science Week 2023 
 

We will be holding our         

annual science week from 

Monday 13th - Friday 17th 

March and hope you will be 

able to come in at some 

point in the week to support your child. We will be inviting parents 

in during the afternoons of the 13th, 14th, 15th March and will be 

holding our Science Fayre  during the afternoon of the 17th March. 

We would also like to invite any parents or grandparents who work 

in a job that involves science or engineering that would be happy to 

come in and talk to the children about what they do. We have had 

some really interesting sessions in previous years and the children 

always enjoy hearing about how science is used in the real world. If 

you are able to help us with this please speak to either your child's 

class teach or to Ruth Parker in Yr 4 

 

 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                      

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for 

you  to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it! Use it in some 

sentences and see if they can too. 

 

There are also 

words on your  chil-

dren’s topic sheets. 

 

interview 

We would like to say a fond farewell 

to Mrs Handy, who is leaving us      

today. We thank her for all her hard 

work over the years and know that                   

she will be missed.  

Wishing you all the very best! 



 

 

 


